
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on June 6, 2018. Mark Carney, Chairman of the 
Deacons, served as moderator. (1) Mark Carney reported that the side doors have now been 
painted and the signage can be added as determined by the Safety Team Committee. (2) 
David England reported that the elevator was inspected last week and passed all 
requirements contingient upon the phone being replaced as noted in last month’s Business 
Meeting minutes. The phone will be installed in July during the regular monthly service 
visit. This will save the church an extra service charge. (3) In New Business: (a) A motion 
was made to keep the time of Sunday Evening Worship Service at 6:00 p.m. through the 
summer months instead of automatically changing it to 7:00 p.m. as previously determined. 
The motion was voted on and approved.  

 

 


